
REDINGTON FROGNAL 
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM 

 
 

19 September, 2024 
 
 
Dear Mr. Yeung, 
 
West Heath LTC:  application 2024/3399/P – travel plan 
 
The expansion of the club house will inevitably attract more members and greater usage by 
school children.  The vast majority of members live outside the area and access the club by 
private vehicle.   
 
To promote sustainable travel, it is requested that the section 106 agreement relating to any 
expansion of the club house requires a Travel Plan: 
 
https://www.camden.gov.uk/travel-plans1 
 
This will hopefully help to prevent a further deterioration in the already poor air quality here:  
an area where there are a number schools. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Secretary 
 
Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum 
https://www.redfrogforum.org/ 


